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Newsletter:  Friday  
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

 
 
 

Snow procedure  
 

If we have very bad weather and need to close the school this winter, this is the procedure:   
If the snow or ice comes over night, a decision will be made close to 7am as to whether it is 
safe to open the school.  If the decision is taken not to open then a notice will be placed on 
our website, ESCC website, radio Sussex and a parent mail sent.  You can also sign up for an 
‘alert’ from ESCC to get a message if our school is closed.  The ESCC website is updated 
around every 5 minutes.  If we need to close during the day, we will Parentmail for parents 
to come and collect their children as quickly as possible. 
 
Crossing Patrol 

The ESCC lady that looks after the crossing patrol has asked me to highlight to the parents 
that they should use the crossing patrol.  she said that there are parents that will walk to the 
end of the barrier and then cross without the patrol stopping the traffic putting themselves 
and their child at risk.  If they are not used we have a risk of loosing them. 
Can you add this to the newsletter in bold if possible as the parents would be the first to 
complain if the volunteers decided to give up and not do the job 
 
An invitation to a Christingle Service at All Saints’ Church 

Christingle service that we are holding at All Saints' Church on Sunday 15th December at 

4pm. As you know, in previous years Broad Oak School have had their own Christingle 

service at All Saints' but decided not to this year due to reduced numbers. However, 

Claire has confirmed that they would like to be involved with our main Christingle 

Service instead on the 15th, which is wonderful. I gather there are also one or two 

budding musicians who would like to be involved from the school as well which is great.  

It would be great to have the primary schools from the local area involved with this 

wonderful service, which is held each year in support of the Children's Society -

 https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/ 

 

Consultation on admissions 

 

https://consultation.eastsussex.gov.uk/economy-transport-environment/have-your-say-on-
school-admission-arrangements-for/ 
 
 
Big sing 

https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/
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Decoration morning 
 
New PTA 
 
 
KS1 multi skills 
KS2 netball  
 
 
Rebekah Golding baby 
 
 
Supplied by 
Sussex Tress, Five Ashes 
 
Collected by Fran Vincent 
 
 

With best wishes 
Inez Morse 


